
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Loy Lake 12-Inch Water Line (Loy Lake Rd. to F.M. 691) 
 

PROJECT OVERVIEW   Capital Improvement Planning included a new computerized water distribution system 

model, which yielded the need for more water supply to support continued growth at FM 691 and US 75.  The selected 

route for a new 12-inch water line is the abandoned MKT Sherman-Denison Railroad (RR) right-of-way (ROW), and 

three-quarters of the needed route have been purchased.  Design work began in October, 2017 and construction is 

scheduled for spring through winter 2018.  It is planned for the City is to someday also make use of the same RR ROW 

as a connecting hike and bike trail between FM 691 and Waterloo Regional Park. 

Professional Fees $ 178,350 

Construction Cost $ 1,661,650 

Original Contract Amount $ N/A 

Change Orders to Date $ N/A 

New Contract Amount $ N/A 

Projected Completion Date December, 2018 

 

PROJECT UPDATES    

- Project is in engineering design. 

- Project advertisement and award will be 

late early 2018. 

ENGINEERING & DESIGN July, 2017 

ADVERTISEMENT/AWARD March, 2018 

CONSTRUCTION – START April, 2018 

CONSTRUCTION - END December, 2018 

 


